
April 2021 

Letter from the Chair 
 

CSIFT Community, 
 
We are looking forward to our second annual CSIFT Trivia night on April 22nd!  All 
proceeds benefit CFSF student scholarships.  There is still time to sign up.  Grab some 
friends or colleagues and sign up on our website.  If you are not familiar with the 
Chicagoland Food Science Foundation (CFSF), you can read more here. 
 
We also have our 59th Annual Tanner Lecture on May 10th from 6:00-7:30pm.  The lecture 
will be put on by Soo-Yeun Lee who is a Professor in the Food Science and Human 
Nutrition Department at University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign.  Dr. Lee will present on 
the topic: Sensory Science Evolution-Revolution.  More information about the lecture and 
information on how to register can be found here.  
 

Elections for National IFT and the Chicago Section will run from April 19th until May 3rd.  
Please take a few minutes out of your day to vote for the candidates running for open 
positions. 

As always, please reach out to me or our Business Office 
(BusinessOffice@ChicagoIFT.org) with any questions, comments, or concerns about 
the section. 

Thank you for your support of the section! 
 
Sincerely, 
Courtney Gwinn 
Chicago Section IFT Chair 
cgwinn@griffithfoods.com 
 


